
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

20th September 2018  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

A-LEVEL AND GCSE VISIT TO SEE ‘SPLEDID PRODUCTIONS’ AND TAKE PART IN 

ACCOMPANYING WORKSHOP AT THE PERFORMING ARTS CENTRE ON 19th 

OCTOBER 2018. 

 

The Department would like to take the GCSE and A-level groups to the Performing Arts Centre on 

Friday 19th October to see Splendid Productions’ performance of ‘Oresteia’.   

 

As it is a now a requirement of the new specifications of EDUCAS GCSE and A-Level Drama, that 

students demonstrate their knowledge of live productions – in GCSE by reviewing a piece of live 

theatre for their final written examination, and in A-level by analysing techniques observed in other 

actors / companies in their written examination - we would like to take advantage of seeing a 

professional production which is visiting the island.  Some girls may have seen Splendid 

Productions’ rendition of ‘Metamorphosis’ at the PAC last year, which provided a terrific source 

for examination tasks, as well as informing their own ideas for performance. 

 

We ask that students be dropped off at the Performing Arts Centre at 08:45, a member of staff will 

be there from 08:30.  There is no need to go to the school site first in order to register, but girls must 

wear their usual school uniform.  I will be accompanying the girls to the performance with two other 

members of staff and we will take all students back to school on foot, following the workshop.  As 

weather can be changeable, we advise that your daughter bring a waterproof coat for the walk back 

to school.  If your daughter has a scooter and will be riding this back to school, please make a note 

of this on the return slip.   

 

Please return the slip below, along with payment to secure your daughter’s place on this visit. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Maggie King 
Maggie King               

Head of Drama 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Return to Mrs M. King, Head of Drama 

 

 

 

Student’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

I am happy for my daughter to attend a performance of ‘Oresteia’ at the Performing Arts Centre 

on Friday 19th October and will undertake that she is at that venue no later than 08:45. 

  

 

YES    NO  (please circle) 

 

 I/we enclose a cash/cheque for £10 made out to The Ladies’ College. 

 

 

 

Parent..................................................................................... 

 

Name of Student………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Emergency Contact Number:………………………………………………………………………. 

A-LEVEL AND GCSE VISIT TO SEE ‘SPLEDID PRODUCTIONS’ 

AND TAKE PART IN ACCOMPANYING WORKSHOP AT THE 

PERFORMING ARTS CENTRE ON 19th OCTOBER 2018. 

 


